January 1st, 2019
Dear Green River Chamber Member, 
The Green River Chamber of Commerce would like to once again offer the Lunch & Learn Punch Card Program.  This program is intended to help make the lunch and learn more convenient for our members to attend. We understand that everyone has busy schedules and sometimes forget to RSVP or cannot make it after they RSVP. We hope this program will alleviate some of those issues for both the business and the chamber. However, if you can’t make it after you RSVP and did not cancel your registration the Monday before the Lunch and Learn, you are still responsible for the payment. Also, if You don’t RSVP and show up for the Lunch and Learn you will not be served lunch.
 Chamber members can purchase the 2019 Lunch & Learn punch cards.  This opportunity will allow our members to pre -purchase 6 meals for $67, a savings of $5, or 12 meals for $134 a savings of $10. The prepaid cards will be kept on file at the chamber. The cards will be able to be used by anyone within your organization who has permission to do so.  Note: if you have a punch card you will still need to RSVP every month.
The Green River Chamber Board of Directors and I thank you for your support.
Sincerely,

Lisa Herrera, 
Green River Chamber CEO
